
 
MAINE STATE LEGISLATURE 

 
 
 

The following document is provided by the 

LAW AND LEGISLATIVE DIGITAL LIBRARY 

at the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library 
http://legislature.maine.gov/lawlib 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reproduced from scanned originals with text recognition applied 
(searchable text may contain some errors and/or omissions) 

 
 



STATE OF MAINE 
SENATE 

103rd LEGISLATURE 

SENATE AMENDMENT "A" to H. P. 1021, L. D. 1509, Bill, /IAn Act 
Creating the Maine Board of Auctioneers." 

Amend said Bill in Section 1 by striking out all of the 2nd 
underlined sentence of that part designated u§276" and inserting 
in place thereof the following: 

'The board shall be composed of 3 licensed auctioneers and shall 
be appointed by the Governor, with the advice and consent of the 
Council. for initial terms of one. 2 and 3 years respectively, the 
latter to be chairman of the board~" ----

Further amend said Bill in section 1 by striking out all of the 
2nd underlined sentence of 'that part designated "§279" and 
inserting in place thereof 'the following: 

'The board shall issue such licenses on the application within one 
year of the effective date of this Act to all auctioneers who 
have held a state license during anyone of the 2 years preceding 
the effective date of this Act without examination upon payment of 
an initial license fee of $15 and $15 for each subsequent renewal. ' 

Further amend said Bill in section 1 by striking out all of 
sUbsection 3 of that part designated "6:280" and inserting in place 
thereof the following: 

'3. Fee. The applicant shall pay an initial license fee of 
$50 and $25 for each renewal. except that any person who has held 
a nonresident auctioneer's license in this State during anyone of 
the 2 years preceding the effective date of this Act shall pay an 
initial fee of $25 and $25 for each renewal.' 
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